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North Rocks Commuter Car Park is now open 
Thank you to the community for their continued support, 
patience, and cooperation during the construction of the 
North Rocks Commuter Car Park. The North Rocks 
Commuter Car Park is now complete, and customers can 
use the car park and features which include:  

• 135 additional commuter parking spaces  
• three new accessible parking spaces 
• dedicated pathways connecting to the existing 

footpath on the corner of Barclay Road and Perry 
Street 

• lighting and wayfinding signage for improve safety 
• provision for future electric vehicle charging 

spaces 
• landscaping within the car park and fencing. 

Community benefits 
• better access to public transport 

• designed to meet future travel demands 

• reduced congestion on local roads. 

Finishing work  
Customers may continue to see construction 
staff on site throughout October and 
November while minor finishing works such as 
Transport Park&Ride infrastructure (Opal 
operated boom gates), and other touch-up 
work takes place in the coming weeks.  

Work will be carried out during standard 
construction hours Monday to Friday between 
7am and 6pm and will not impact the 
operation of the car park, adjacent properties 
or roads.  
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Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more on the North 
Rocks Commuter Car Park project, please contact our 
project team: 

 

1800 684 490 

 
projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/northrocks 

 

If you need help understanding this 
information, please contact the Translating 
and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 684 490. 
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Aerial view of the completed North Rocks Commuter Car Park 

View of the completed North Rocks Commuter Car Park from Perry Street 


